
Summer in the Library  

As the end of the school year approaches, students are reminded that they are 

responsible for any lost or damaged books, AV materials, textbooks, and/or 

equipment. Fines will be assessed for these items and all fines must be paid. 

Students will need to turn in any fines to the Library.  

Find the item(s) later? You will get your money back! 

Students who have returned all their books and paid fines will be allowed to check 

out up to 10 library items for the summer. Items checked out for the summer will 

be due on the first day of school in the fall. Eighth grade students are also allowed 

to check out for the summer.  Their books can be returned to Memorial.   

How will you get your reading fix without the library? 

Never fear! The library has many popular 

eBooks/Audiobooks for download on almost any device. 

On the right-hand side of this webpage is the link to our 

online catalog through Sora.  All you need to do is click it 

and type in your school district username and 

password. You then have full access to all the digital 

content we have to offer! Happy Reading! 

 

Still not enough?! We are open for the summer! Come and enjoy the library during 

the following dates and times: 

6/12-6/29 Monday Thru Thursday  

 8:00am-3:30pm (Closed 12-12:30 for Lunch) 

7/10-7/27 Monday Thru Thursday 

8:00am-3:30pm (Closed 12-12:30 for Lunch) 

 

No Sign up needed! Come and Go as you please! 

 

SMS Library Staff 

https://soraapp.com/home

